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AMERICAN CHRISTIAN PALESTINE COMMITTEE
4] EAST 42nd STREET, NEW YORK 17, N. Y.

From

MEMORANDUM

Chairmen of Local Chapters of the Date  January 14, 1947
American Christian Palestine Committee

Dean Howard M, LeSourd Subject: CHILDREN'S MEIORIAL FOREST

The first announcement of our project for the planting of a Children's Memorial
Forest in Palestine in the vicinity of Wazareth reached you in the November
issue of the Bulletin. Since that time, enthusiamstic responses to this program
have been pouring in. An imposing list of mationally lnown religious and civic
leaders have acclaired and endorsed the project, and plans have been laid for
special events and coordinated activities to be implemented by oux chapters
throughout the country.

The responsibility for making the Children's Memoriml Forest a reality mast,
however, fall on our locsl chapters, You alone can build the forest. Here,
also, are the means through which each local American Christian Palestins Com—
nittee chapter can dorive increased influence, respect ond stonding in local
communal 1ifﬂl

A brochure colorfully detailing information sbout this project is on the presses
at this moment and should reach you in about two weeks. We will mail the Dro-
chure to our memberchip throughout the country, to church groups md periodi-
cale. However, we fecl that wherever possible the brochures should be meiled
from local chapter officers to churches and groups in its area, and individuals
not on your membership list. Could you let us know how many brochures yeu will
need for distribution to individuals, churches, Sunday gchools, Boy Scous and
Girl Scout troops, religlous youth groups and clubs in your community? A post-
card is enclosed for your immediate reply. We will secnd you upon reguest a
sample covering letter to be mailed with the brochures to various ETOUDS.

Since we feel that this activity should be foremost on Jour program during the
coming months, we would suggest that each chppter set up a special comittee
to promote this project. . .a committee which will be & working group and
thoroughly representative. It should include women and youth as well as men,
Speciel recognition for the purchase of large bloce of treas by individn=ls,
schools, groups and cities are set forth in tho brechurs. The nanes and ade
dresses of chairman and the ertire committee siould be sent to us so that we
mgy communicate with them directiy.

It will be of great kelp to you in promoting this project within your area if
you can obtaln the erdcrsemsn® and support of religious end civic leaders in
your community. Thie will lend prestige to your work as well as providing an
excellent pivotal point fur raieases to the local press. We wonld suggest that
this be one of the firs: tasks of the project committee. A list of national
gponsors appears in the Januvary Bulletin,

Material for use over local radio stations is being prepared in the form of
transcriptions and 1ive scripts. We suzgest that the groundwork be laid









































































































































